




















ridership. Chairman Bromilow asked how does staff track new riders on the Link
Transit system. Mr. Killebrew said mostly by word of mouth; potential new riders
calling the Link line asking how the system operates and bus drivers noticing new faces
on the buses.

ParaTransit:

e Jan - Feb 867 trips

e One month with a decrease

e Double digit increase from prior years
e 4913 Passenger Trips in 2018

Chair Bromilow requested next meeting for Mr. Killebrew to present a comparison of
ParaTransit ridership from year 2017 to year 2018. Mr. Norwick expressed the need for
this type of service at the Cancer Center and wondered how we could communicate this
type of service to ARMC. Mr. Killebrew said that our focus is the fixed route. Mr.
Killebrew explained that the Paratransit service is complimentary to the fixed route;
there are currently two buses and the service is full. Mr. Killebrew mentioned Transdev
is looking into adding an additional bus to the Paratransit service. Chair Bromilow
suggested placing Link Transit route maps in the lobby/waiting areas of the hospitals
next to the TVs.

Mr. Killebrew briefly presented an overview of the bus stop data. Chairman Bromilow
requested Mr. Killebrew email a chart of ridership by route to members. Mr. Carter
questioned if Link staff could present a map of the overlay of ACTA services
throughout the Link Transit routes.

Mr. Faucette said if we could come up with a way to get the ACTA riders to the bus
stops along the Link Transit routes, maybe the two could work hand in hand. Mr.
Faucette said he rather see Link Transit work with ACTA, over PART to continue
serving Alamance County transportation needs. Mr. Carter said from a county
commission, city council perspective, and the issue with the state government looking
at supporting PART; efficiency is where we can benefit from what other transportation
groups are doing and complement each other. Mr. Faucette said especially with
ACTA’s budget getting cut back. Mr. Norwick said comparing ACTA to public transit is
apples to oranges; not only does ACTA except Medicaid, pick up riders in rural areas,
but they do charge a much higher price for the convenience that Link Transit riders
cannot afford. Mr. Norwick said Link Transit offers affordable public transportation to
anyone along our routes and even offers affordable paratransit services that correlate
with the fixed route system. Mr. Norwick questioned if the county was willing to
subsidized ACTA to reduce their price and submerge it into the system we already
have established as Link Transit. Link Transit gets whatever subsidies they can get from
the federal government but if we are able to consolidate and ACTA services become
cheaper for all of the citizens to use. Mr. Norwick explained the next step would be to





































































